The Hart County Fire Board met on Monday, September 7, 2009 at 7 P.M. at the
Central Fire Department with the following members present Mark Hill, David T
Ray, Mike Milford, Stan O’Bannon, Randall Simpson, Jerry Byrum, and Alan
Daniel.

Randall Simpson called the meeting to order.

Minutes of the August 3, 2009 meeting was read and approved. Motion made by
Alan Daniel and seconded by Mark Hill. Yes carried the vote.

Captain’s report:
Central: Betty Hornick is retiring.
Reed Creek: Discussion on not following the SOG’s.

Goldmine: Will have a benefit raffle for Andrew Carlton on October 3, 2009. Need
all stations to help sell the tickets. Made $1216.00 on the “Fun” Raiser for
Andrew Carlton on September 6.

Bio: FMP needs batteries and they practice doing a mayday call.

Alan Daniel reported that the Officer’s Training class on Sept. 12 is canceled and
rescheduled on Sept 13. He also added Oct. 31. The other dates are Oct. 3 and
Nov. 7. Any firemen that hold an office or would like to be an officer need this
class.

Alan also gave out the following 4™ qguarter Training Recommendations:
*Complete driver training class room, obstacle course & check off’s
*Redwine Church road incident review.

*Ethanol fuel & Biodiesel fuel DVD’s.

*Drafting from dump tank with Engine/pump practice.

*Home Fire Sprinklers coalition DVD’s.

*Donning PPE’s & SCBA’s (goal to try to don both within 2 minutes)



Chief Byrum reported the following:

Gave each Captain a copy of the proposed budget.

Gave each Captain copies of several companies that make ID cards.
Gave each Captain a copy of the feet of fire Hose that each station has.

Gave each Captain a copy of the five year plan for purchasing equipment.

Meeting was adjourned. Motion made by Mike Milford.



